
BISHOP LLOYD MIDDLE SCHOOL
5524 - 31 STREET

LLOYDMINSTER, ALBERTA T9V JWI
TEL: (780) 875-6239
FAX: (780) 875-6802

Responsible Engaged and Empowered Citizens

VICE-PRINCIPAL
Mrs. D. Kruchkowski

April 8,2016

RE: Bishop Lloyd Spring Fundraiser

Dear Parent or Guardian,

This spring we are offering a fundraiser in conjunction with Wickham nurseries. The majority of the money
collected from this fundraiser will be used to support our breakfast program and any remaining dollars will be
used to support enhanced learning opportunities like presentations for all students. Wickham nurseries are
offering a product of premium quality. Wickham Nurseries is not making a profit on this product; they wish to
see the profits going to our school.

The cutoff date for orders will be April 22 with delivery on May 5/6 at Bishop Lloyd Middle School. This is
just before Mother’s Day weekend. All orders must be picked up at the school between 8:00am and 4:00pm. We
would prefer not to keep them over the Mother’s Day weekend.

If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to call me at 780-875-6239.

PRINCIPAL
Mr. S. Larson

Sincerely,

Mr. Larson

Principal


